EXCELLENCE BY US



Heather Davis-Remacle, PA-C, of Tri-State Family Practice & Internal Medicine, is the first recipient of Tri-State Memorial Hospital's Provider of **Excellence Award!**

The Tri-State Provider of Excellence Award was created in honor of Dr. Richard Weiland, one of the original four primary care providers who joined the Tri-State Memorial Hospital Primary Care Clinics in 2011. Patients, family members, coworkers, physicians, or staff can nominate a Tri-State provider who exemplifies the qualities that Dr. Weiland possessed; community impact, leadership, integrity and patient-centered care. A single provider of any specialty will be awarded this recognition yearly on National Doctors' Day. To nominate your provider for the Tri-State Provider of Excellence Award, visit TriStateHospital.org/DoctorsDay.

"I am so honored to receive this award. I feel grateful to work with a wonderful staff at Tri-State and could not do my job without my nurse Anna. I love coming to work every day because

-HEATHER DAVIS-REMACLE, PA-C





FAMILY BY US

Family is who listens when times are tough. **At Tri-State Family** Practice, we are your family.

In 2021, between the three Tri-State Family **Practice Clinics, their** providers had over 52,000 patient visits, offering primary and familycentered care, including annual wellness exams. immunizations, and more! "It is because of Jennifer's Creaser's support.

knowledge, and kindness, that I have been blessed to regain joys again," said Deb Warner-Marbach. "She knows what I need and how to formulate the necessary care to see me thrive. I'm thankful every day that she is my provider." Read Deb's full story in the newest edition of HeathBeat, at https://tristatehospital. org/healthbeat-magazine/.

To establish care with a Tri-State Primary Care Provider, call 509.769.2014 or email newpatients@tsmh.org



Campaign produced by:







in collaboration with our generous sponsors.























